
Denton Independent School District 
Cheek Middle School Classroom Display & Audio-Visual Technology Purchase

January 10, 2023

SUMMARY:
This item requests approval of the quote from ProComputing Corporation in the amount of 
$212,572.30 for the classroom display and audio-visual technology purchase for Cheek Middle 
School.

BOARD GOAL:
Growth & Management – Demonstrate effective and efficient management of district resources

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION:
The Board called for the 2018 bond election with the recommendation by the Bond Committee. 
On May 5, 2018, the bond was approved by the voters of Denton ISD.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
This purchase will provide the classroom display and audio-visual technology for the newly 
constructed Cheek Middle School which is scheduled to be turned over to the District in June 
2023.

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:
The classroom display and audio-visual technology will be purchased from ProComputing 
through a TIPS Cooperative contract# 210101. This purchase is being brought for approval in 
accordance with the District’s CH (local) policy

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS:
The cost will be borne through the 2018 bond authorization.

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
The approval of this purchase will allow the District to order the technology equipment and 
arrange for installation in time to be ready for the 2022-2023 school year.

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the quote from ProComputing Corporation in the amount of $212,572.30 
for the classroom display and audio-visual technology purchase for Cheek Middle School be 
approved.

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
Robert Pierce, Chief Technology Officer
Susan Cheatham, Technology Services Department Manager
Cindy Willis, Director of Purchasing

ATTACHMENTS:
None

APPROVAL:
Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: ________________________________

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: _____________________________________

Signature of Superintendent: ______________________________________________________  


